
 

   

 

Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road, First Lane 

Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU13 9EX 

 

Hessle High School 
& Sixth Form College 

Tranby House, Heads Lane 
Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU13 0JQ 
 

Tel: 01482 648604 
Email: office@hessleacademy.com 

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk 

The Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College 
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust, Company Number: 07665828 whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX 

 

 
 
 
19 September 2025  
Nursery to Year 6 School Photographs   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
On Thursday 2 October children will be having their photographs taken in school. Children 
will have their photographs taken individually as well as with their siblings.   
  
Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate siblings who do not currently attend Penshurst 
Primary School or Nursery.   
  
If your child is in the Nursery setting and does not attend a session on this day but you would 
like your child to have their photograph taken, please come to the school office at 9am. We 
will then organise for your child to have their photograph taken along with any siblings in 
school. Following the photographers visit, we will provide the details of how to purchase the 
images.   
  
If your child has PE on this day, please can your child come to school dressed in their school 
uniform and bring their PE kit with them.  
  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
  
Yours faithfully   
  

  
Mrs C Shiels  
Headteacher  
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